
 

                                                                                                    
 

                                                                                                           6TH March 2025 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We are excited to inform you about Comic Relief, Red Nose Day, which is 
coming up on Friday, 21st March.  
 
To support this great cause, we will be selling Red Nose Day accessories, such 
as a selection of red noses and badges, starting from Thursday 13th March 
after school. All proceeds from these sales will go directly to Comic Relief, so 
please consider supporting this worthy cause by purchasing these fun items for 
your child. 
 
On the day of the event Friday,21st March, children are encouraged to wear a 
touch of red, whether it's a red shirt, socks, or anything fun and creative. It's a 
fantastic way for the children to get involved and show their support. The 
school will be collecting a donation of a minimum of £1 from each pupil to help 
raise funds for Comic Relief. 
 
Thank you for your continued support, and we look forward to celebrating this 
event together as a school community. 
 
 
Warm regards  
Enfield Heights Academy Team 

 


